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HLVS was the recent recipient of a 
generous donation of toys, games, 
sensory items, and craft supplies from 
Global Industrial Company in Port 
Washington.  The company contacted 
us to ask for suggestions for specific 
items for our students in honor of     
Autism Awareness Month.  The    
employees held a Toy Drive  and     
collected a variety of items for our   
students.  Patti Pizza, HLVS School 
Principal, is pictured here with the 
many items we received.  
 
We are extremely appreciative of this 
donation from Global Industrial     
Company. Our students will certainly 
enjoy them! 

Global Industrial Company Donates Toys for  
Autism Awareness Month! 

Little Village recognizes all of our fantastic teachers and also  
all of our assistant teachers and aides, therapists, psychologists,  

social workers and our administrative staff for all of your  
efforts year round!   

 

Thank you for all you do for our students and their families! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to the HLVS Parent Association for arranging an awesome luncheon 
for the Little Village and Toddler Time staff! Thank you for your support and  
kindness! Thank you to all of the Toddler Time and Little Village parents who   

donated in support of the day  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Rodrigo Ramos Esquivel  

 
Rodrigo Ramos Esquivel was a  
featured student in our annual    
Giving Tuesday video last Novem-
ber.  
 
Rodrigo is 12 years old and will be 
graduating from Little Village  this 
June.   When he began school at 4 
years of age, he had limited aca-
demic, social and language skills. 
He is now extremely interactive 
with peers and adults, a kind and 
caring young man who is adept at 
reading, writing, and math.   
 
Recently, Rodrigo was asked by his 
teacher, Joanna Borawski, what he 
is most proud of from his time at 
Little Village, he wrote a story and 
drew a picture of his  involvement 
in our video.  You can see from the 
picture on the left that he drew, he 
is now quite an artist with amazing 
attention to detail! 
 
We will certainly miss Rodrigo next 
year, and wish him the best of luck 
in Middle School! 

Teacher Joanna Borawski and Rodrigo 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Book Fair! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

2022 Fashion Show!! 

Crest Hollow 

Country Club 
  

Wednesday, August 3 
 

6:00pm – 10:00pm 
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